[image: image1.emf] 




 


Bathgate Early Years Centre
 Whitburn Road
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Telephone & Fax - 01506 776234
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e-mail – wlbathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk                                                                                                  Twitter - @wlbeyc                                                               
                                         Head Teacher : Margaret Johns
Dear Parents/Carers
We would like to wish everyone a Happy Easter and hope everyone enjoys the holidays. We look forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday the 23rd April (Wraparound open)
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What are we learning about this month?
Following on from our chicks and Rosie the lamb visiting nursery the children are still very keen to learn more about new life and life cycles. Our chicks have now gone to live with our janitor Jimmy in his chicken coop. We will update everyone on their progress. Thank you to the parents who have emailed in baby photos to develop this topic. Please continue to view our New Life Sway regularly to see this topic progress. 
We’re hoping for some better weather to start planting and watching our beautiful garden grow over the last term. We would love to share this experience with our families so if you would like to help in our garden please speak to Mrs Todd about volunteering. 
We will continue to share our learning mainly through the blog and Twitter, please take a look at https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/beyc/ or Twitter @wlbeyc for regular updates about all the learning taking place at BEYC. If you need help accessing our online content please see Miss Kelly. 

Story Time
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Mrs Frame’s Storytime sessions are proving to be very popular. It is a short session to come and enjoy a story and songs with your child. Younger siblings and PM children are also very welcome. Session begins at 10.30am. You come to the session, collect your child and enjoy the story together.  It is an informal group and you don’t need to come every week but we would love to share some of our favourite stories with you and your family.  Any questions please speak with Mrs Frame.
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School Photographer- Wednesday 15th May
The School Photographer will be in school to take Group Photographs on Wednesday 16th May — morning and afternoon. 

 Previously parents have commented that this is a lovely record of their child’s time at nursery. It would be nice if your child could wear his/ her polo shirt to nursery on 15th May.

Bathgate Procession – Saturday 1st June
 Mrs McKay and her helpers are doing a great job in preparing the costumes for Gala Day but they could do with a bit more help.  If you can spare anytime during the week or can take things home to work on please speak to Mrs McKay or Mrs Todd. Our theme this year is The Pied Piper of Hamelin. We will put out information nearer the time but the Gala Day plan is everyone walking on the day should meet at the “Old Academy” in Marjoribanks Street at 11.45am ready to start the Procession at 12 noon.  The procession walk takes about an hour, winding its way through Bathgate and finishing at Meadowpark, Glasgow Road. 
Holiday Wraparound Provision
Wraparound will run during the Easter, May and summer holidays and if you wish to book a place for your child please speak to Mrs Todd and she will provide you with the appropriate paperwork. 
Snack Payment 
Please see Mrs Todd if you have any questions regarding snack payments for our final term. 
Transition to Primary One. 
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Many of our children will be moving onto Primary School in August. Poster information from schools is displayed on our transition noticeboard in the foyer, blog, twitter and emailed to parents. All schools tailor their individual transition programme according to the needs of the children and follow local and national guidance .Please read the information you receive from your child's future Primary School very carefully so that no one misses out on special days/ visits etc. In line with WLC procedures for Assessment and Reporting your child’s Learner’s Journey will be passed to your child’s Primary One Teacher with the summary report to plan his/ her next steps for learning.
Wrigley Litter Less Campaign
As well as our last Wrigley Litter Less Campaign Litter walk at 9am on the cycle path and also the Keep Scotland Beautiful National Spring  Clean taking place in our grounds all day, Miss Heenan, Mrs Ola and Margaret are also organising an Eco day for the 24th April.  This will incorporate the previously mentioned activities as well as other Eco/green activities such as planting seeds and tidying our garden and orchard.  (PVG adult helpers welcome for all Eco activities on this day).  Weather permitting we will have a picnic outdoors and we would ask children to wear the colour green on this day if they wish. Eric the Dog mascot will be visiting too for our Eco day! We were delighted to find out recently that BEYC have successfully renewed its green flag status for Eco Schools and we hope to receive the report and new green flag to share with you soon.

Kind regards
The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Friday, 5th April
	
	Nursery finished for Easter Holidays
(Wraparound open as usual)


	Tuesday, 23th April
	Pupils resume
	All pupils resume from Easter Holidays

	Wednesday 24th April
	9AM
	Wrigley Litter Less final Litter Pick

	Wednesday 24th April
	Both Sessions
	Eco/Green Day 
(TRANSITION PEEP CANCELLED THIS WEEK)

	Monday 6th May 
	Nursery Closed 

(Wraparound open as usual) 
	May Public Holiday 

	Tuesday 7th May 
	Nursery Closed 

(Wraparound open as usual) 
	Staff In service Day 

	Wednesday 8th  May
	All pupils resume
	All Pupils resume from May Holiday

	Wednesday, 15th May
	Both Session
	Tempest Photography 

Group Photos

	Saturday,  1st June
	Details to follow
	Bathgate Procession Day

	Monday, 3rd June
	Newlands Day
	Nursery closed 

(Wraparound open as usual)


